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Dear Dean,
Re: Newton Fund: Open Call for Thai Researchers 2016/17

British Council, together with the Thailand Research Fund has opened our call for
researchers for grants allocated under the Newton Fund. The Newton Fund is a £375 million
fund, through which the UK is using its strength in research and innovation to promote
economic development and social welfare in Thailand.

The grants will provide opportunities for researchers from Thailand and UK to interact, learn
from each other and explore opportunities to build long-lasting research collaborations.

We are now inviting researchers to apply for the following programmes under the
Newton Fund: ‘Institutional Links’, ‘PhD Placement’, and ‘Professional Development
and Engagement’.

The details of each programme are in the poster attached to this letter and can also be
found on our website: www.britishcouncil.or.th

We would be most grateful if you would kindly assist us by promoting this call for proposals
within the research network of your organisation.

For more information, please contact us by telephone on 02 657 5633 or 081 922 8675, or
email us at newtonfund@britishcouncil.or.th.
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Yours sincerely,
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